POLE PETITION — PUBLIC HEARING
Minutes
December 20, 2016

Pole Petition for the Installation of New Joint Owned Stub Pole #27-84 on Qak Street

Mr. Malloy opened the Public Hearing at 2:00 p.m.

Crystal Tognazzi noted that a tree arborist had been sent out to look for tree guys located in dead
trees. The tree guy that was in P27 was housed in a dead tree and has to be removed. The new
pole will be located across the street from Bridle Lane on Oak Street with a new joint anchor 6

behind the new pole. The stone wall separates the property behind from the equipment.

Tom Danieluk, from Global Partners (Xtra Mart), was in attendance and asked for confirmation
on the pole location. Ms. Tognazzi noted that the pole will be located on the Town side of the
wall and not on Xtra Mart’s property.

Mr. Malloy approved the Pole Petition request.

Mr. Malloy closed the public hearing at 2:04 p.m.
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